
July 28, 2020  

Approved 8.11.2020 

CE Oversight Committee Meeting 

In Attendance:  

Trish Hobson, James Lee, Mary Ann Priester, Kecia Robinson, Erin Mixon, James Searcy, Beth Reichert,  

Courtney LaCaria, Rosalyn Allison-Jacobs, Stephanie Shatto, Megan Coffey, Hope Marshall, Jessica Rice, 

Brian Battle, Kenya Dawson, Tamara Neely, Quanisha Salvage  

Welcome, Intro, Overview of Agenda – Trish Hobson  

Vote: Approval of Minutes – approved without any changes  

CE  Impact Framework Impact Area Workgroup - Mary Ann Priester                              

• CofC created smaller work groups to work on specific impact areas of the framework.  One of 

those impact areas is CE.  MaryAnn has been asked by the CofC to lead this group.  

• MaryAnn asked for volunteers to be on the work group.  She is sending out a doodlepoll for 

those interested in joining the work group.  

Back to Home Trainings  – Erin Nixon  

• RRH and Prevention projects funded through the additional state ESG funds will be using the 

back to home model for service delivery. By opting into this model, the C of C will be able to 

utilize some additional supports, landlord incentives, Technical Assistance, and streamlined 

inspections.   

• Training for CE and HMIS staff is coming to learn more about the back to home model and how 

it will work specifically with our CE system. – there is a call this week to provide some additional 

information and Technical Assistance to do a deeper dive into our CE system and how back to 

home will work with our system.  

• August 11th – training for CE/HMIS team which will include training on the prioritization process 

as well.   

Update on the Prevention Study - Roslyn Allison – Jacobs 

• Appreciative Interviews is the next phase of the study. She will be reaching out to agencies for 

assistance in this next phase of the study.  The Appreciate interviews are a grassroots method 

to capture the stories of those that have self- resolved their homelessness.   

Providers Updates/News   

• None  

Next Steps:  

• If you are interested in either the work group or the upcoming training for Back to Home reach 

out to Mary Ann or Erin Nixon for more information.   

 



Meeting Adjourned at 11:26 


